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Critical Conversation Events with Superintendent 

 

LUMPKIN, GA - We are excited to invite you to participate in a series of Critical Conversation 

Events with Superintendent, Dr. Michael H Robinson. These events provide an excellent 

opportunity for open dialogue and collaborative discussions on important matters within our 

school district. 

The first Critical Conversation Event is scheduled for Thursday, December 14th, at 5:30 pm. 

The event will take place at the Stewart County Elementary School's gymnasium. 

Superintendent Robinson will address key topics, i.e., strategic planning and new athletic venues 

which will provide valuable insights into the future of our school district. This is a chance for the 

community to engage directly with the superintendent, ask questions, and share perspectives. 

Your participation is crucial in shaping the direction of our educational community. We encourage 

parents, guardians, teachers, staff, and community members to attend and actively participate in 

these Critical Conversation Events. 

We look forward to your presence and constructive contributions to these discussions. 

 

 


